
Dana Furgason 
I thank the DEQ for their decision denying aethon to increase it's discharge of waste into the
Boysen and Wind River drainage. 
The DEQ should require that any past discharge waste should be cleaned up.
I also encourage the DEQ to follow a more stringent plan than just allowing Aelon to continue to
pollute another four years until complying. Please consider stopping some of the more harmful
wastes immediately. 
Thank you


